
INVITATION TO BID 
 

Gariup Construction is actively seeking certified MBE/WBE/IVOSB subcontractors 
and suppliers to bid on the Westville Correctional Facility Bid Event 06B: H5 
Concrete in LaPorte County, IN. The work will include reinforcing steel (fabrication 
& installation), excavation and backfill, and foundation layout. All subcontractors 
and suppliers must have in place an Affirmative Action Program which recognizes 
a policy to recruit, hire, train, upgrade, promote and discipline persons without 
regard to race, color, religion, sex, national origin or ancestry. Gariup Construction 
Co., Inc. is an equal opportunity employer. In order to allow Gariup Construction 
to fully consider all quotes, your bid must be received no later than noon, 
Wednesday, May 29, 2024. Bids received after that time may not be considered. 
For more information, please contact Rob Sohacki at:  
 
Gariup Construction Co., Inc. 
P.O. Box 64879 
Gary, IN 46401 
 
Phone:  219-887-5233 x130 
Fax: 219-981-3679 
Email:  rob.sohacki@gariup.com 
 


